
Engineering Statement

This application requests permission to add nighttime service to the current daytime-only

facility of WDMP (810 KHz) AM station at Dodgeville, Wisconsin.  No physical construction is

required, as the same tower used nondirectional with 250 watts daytime will be used at night with

10 watts.  The proposed nighttime facility will not cause or increase objectionable nighttime

interference, and is in compliance with all current FCC rules and policies.

Radio Frequency Radiation Exposure Statement

The tower is protected by a secure fence with a locked gate. The distance from the tower

to the fence is greater than required by the FCC OST-65 bulletin for 0.25 KW at ¼ wavelength.

There is no RF radiation exposure hazard to the general public. When workers must enter the

fenced area, climb the tower or otherwise place themselves into a situation which could result in

overexposure, the station will either reduce power or cease transmitting entirely to protect the

workers as necessary. The only access to the tower and immediate area is through the locked

gate, controlled by the permittee

This engineering exhibit was prepared by me and is true and correct to the best of my

knowledge and belief.
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